
 

Thames Valley Network   

RUTH NOBBS will give a talk about KEYSTONE SPECIES & 
REWILDING 

On TUESDAY 11TH MARCH 2025 at 10.30a.m. 

on ZOOM 

 

This talk was first developed for Wokingham u3a’s Natural History Group in 
2020. Intended as a brief talk on “Rewilding”, Ruth became so interested in 
the separate but related topic of Keystone Species that it grew into a 
combined talk. Rewilding has become quite a divisive topic in recent years 
and Ruth hopes to be able to present something of both sides of the 
argument. 

Fee for this event is £2. Please book electronically by clicking on the 
‘TICKETSOURCE’ icon immediately below the event on 
www.u3atvnetwork.org.uk This is by far the best and easiest option. You 
will receive an acknowledgement immediately and the Zoom link 48 hours 
before the event. If you experience any difficulty  and have checked your 
JUNK folder, please email the organiser Patsy Thornton (patsy@thorntac) 
with your name and the u3a to which you belong. If you have not received 
the Zoom link by midnight SUNDAY 9TH MARCH please email the organiser 
as above.  PLEASE DO NOT WAIT UNTIL THE DAY OF THE EVENT. 

Closing date SATURDAY 8th MARCH 2025  (No further applications after this 
date). 

 To receive details of future TVN events, please send your name and preferred email 
address to events_info@u3atvnetwork.org.uk 
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